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Summary of key points discussed and advice given: 

 

The Planning Inspectorate advised that a note of the meeting would be taken and 

published on the National Infrastructure webpage in accordance with s51 of the 

Planning Act 2008. 

 

Project update 

 

An update was provided in respect of the Applicant’s preparations to submit its 

application. The Applicant has considered the transitional provisions set out in the 

Infrastructure Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulation 2017 (the 

2017 Regulations) and whilst it considers that the transitional provisions apply to the 

application, the Applicant has decided to carry out a further round of statutory 

consultation under the 2017 Regulations, to ensure that the application is as robust as 

possible. The Applicant stated that the consultation documents would set out its 

position on the baseline assumed in terms of flight numbers for the purposes of the 

capability test set out in the Planning Act 2008. 

 

The further round of consultation would take place over four to six weeks in January 

and February 2018, with the submission of the application anticipated to be in March 

2018. The Applicant summarised that the consultation materials would include an 

updated full Preliminary Environmental Information Report which would satisfy the 



 

 

2017 Regulations and also articulate how the application has developed since the 

previous statutory consultation in June and July 2017. Two consultation events would 

take place in Ramsgate and Herne Bay. 

 

Specific decisions/ follow up required? 

 

 The Planning Inspectorate to update its website to reflect in the change to the 

anticipated submission date. 

 

 

 


